
 

 

NOTICE TO THE COMMUNITY OF GRANDE CACHE 

October 12, 2018 

 

The Beverage Container Management Board (BCMB) regrets to inform you that 

the Grande Cache Depot may not be able to maintain the posted hours of 

operation.  

As the regulator of the beverage container recycling industry in Alberta, we 

apologize for the inconvenience any unscheduled closure has created for the 

community of Grande Cache. We are working to restore regular beverage 

container recycling service in the community as soon as possible. 

The BCMB recognizes the distance that needs to be travelled to another depot. 

However, we hope you will continue to return your beverage containers for a 

refund and recycling at another depot in communities you may be visiting or 

travelling through. The closest depots to Grande Cache are: 

• Valley Bottle Depot in Hinton 

• Jasper Bottle Depot 

• Plus I and Plus II Depots in Grande Prairie  

Thank you for your patience and your commitment to recycling. Should you have 

any questions or concerns, please contact the BCMB toll free at 1-888-424-7671 

or email us at info@bcmb.ab.ca.  
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